

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 22nd April 2025

Welcome to Green Ridge!

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are delighted that your child will be joining us in September, and we simply cannot wait to begin working with you and getting to know your child. Our aim is to ensure that you feel fully informed in readiness for September and to enable us to establish strong, positive relationships with you and your child so that they can start their school life in the best possible way.

Attached to this letter you will find a two page profile in which you are required to complete. This helps provide us with information regarding your child ahead of them starting with us in September. The attached document is a Word document in which can be completed and returned electronically, however hard copies will be available at both the nursery and school offices. As it is mandatory for you to complete this form, we urge you to collect a copy as soon as possible if you are unable to complete it electronically. It would be appreciated if this could be completed (and returned to one of the school offices if you did not complete electronically) by Friday, 30^{th} May.

Now that your child has a place within our school and will therefore have sibling status, if they have a younger sibling between the ages of 2-4 who you wish to attend Little Ridges, please be aware our nursery 2025-26 registration closes on **Friday**, 25th **April**. Please therefore be sure to complete this <u>form</u> if you haven't already done so.

To minimise any nerves and provide you with as much information as possible ahead of your child starting with us, we offer a carefully planned induction programme which will be shared with you next week.

If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact us using the contact details above.

We look forward to meeting you all!

Yours faithfully,

JINWE

Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher Miss. Laura Dilks

Early Years Assistant Headteacher

